
Letter of Intent Article 6.3 (e)   

 

Each year, the university will replace up to one quarter (1/4) of full-time academic staff and professional 

librarians computers (that exceed 4 years old), with a standard model,  on the following cycle: 

commencing  January 2018, January 2019, January 2020, January 2021. Replacement decisions will be 

made by Deans and the University Librarian, in consultation with chairs, directors and department heads, 

as appropriate. 


